
May 2025 Recovery Well Installations

1-877-397-3383
uppermakefieldresponse@energytransfer.com

Have Questions?

Energy Transfer, in coordination with a drilling contractor and an environmental 
management contractor, will be installing up to three (3) recovery wells in the roadway 
on Glenwood Drive in your neighborhood in May 2025. These wells are intended to locate 
and extract petroleum product from the groundwater table.

What to Expect:

Equipment: You will notice heavy machinery such as a sonic drill rig and air rotary drill rig.

Noise: Some noise is expected during work hours (9 AM – 5 PM), with maximum levels up 
to 99 decibels near equipment. Noise monitoring will be conducted to minimize disruption.

Water Use and Waste Management: The environmental management contractor will manage 
waste responsibly throughout the project.

Minimizing Impact: Throughout the process, air and noise monitoring will be conducted 
between the work area and nearby residences. Air samples will also be collected.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this time. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us by phone or email listed below.

PHASE 1

PHASE 2

PHASE 3

INSTALLATION PROCESS

Arrival of equipment and mobilization.  
Preparations will begin, including setting 
up safety fencing and sound barriers. 

After hand clearing for utilities, begin 
drilling the well with an air rotary rig to 
approximately 20 feet. Installation of steel 
casing in the wells.

Completion of drilling to approximately 
70 feet and development of the wells.
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